
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

May 6, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Township of Winslow’s W. Factory Rd Water Storage Tank 
Rehabilitation project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 
Township of Winslow, located at 46 West Factory Road, Block 1702, Lot 2.01, Berlin, Winslow 
Township, NJ 08009. The funding would be used for the complete rehabilitation of the existing W. 
Factory Road 0.5 MG Elevated Water Storage Facility, including complete repairs, upgrading 
facilities to meet current OSHA standards and codes, complete removal of the existing interior and 
exterior coating systems and the complete recoating of the existing interior and exterior surfaces. 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the existing water tower is used for 
safe, reliable water storage for both potable and fire protection purposes.  
 
This project has a Federal nexus as it is for the same purposes authorized in section 1452 of the 
Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate  
family. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      

Donald Norcross 
      Member of Congress 
 
 


